
Soucey, Stephanie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To Whom It May Concern: 

rose stewart < rostewart@centurylink.net> 
Saturday, April 24, 2021 3:37 PM 
Marion County Zoning 
RE: Special Use Permit 210513SU - Objection 

I live on the parcel adjoining the subject property. Since purchasing the property there has been nonstop commotion 
and noise from Mr. Moore's property. He put a road in next to my property and there are very loud vehicles travelling at 
a greater than appropriate speed down said road at all hours. 
The peace and tranquility here has been taken from me and, I'm sure, others around him. I do not feel it is appropriate 
for 3 RV sites to be allowed as this area is not meant to become an RV park. I believe to allow this would bring even 
more chaos. 
I do believe one should be allowed to use their own property within limits. This area is agricultural and should remain so. 
I strongly object to this special use permit and wish to be counted accordingly. 

Sincerely, 

Rosemary C Stewart 
12101 NW 35th St 

Ocala, FL 34482 

Parcel# 12625-001-00 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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